Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff

Sent: Wednesday 2 August 2023 14:25

To: Peter Keegan

Cc: WasteWaterLicensingSouthern@water.ie
Subject: Reg No D0139-02 Youghal

Dear Mr Keegan

We refer to your correspondence dated 31 July 2023. We confirm receipt of your Regulation 18(3)(b)
Response relating to the Environmental Impact Assessment Report for the licence application Reg No
D0139-02 Youghal agglomeration.

Regards

Environmental Licensing Programme

Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford

An Clar um Cheadunu Comhshaoil

An Oifig um Inmharthanacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman
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